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snvironrental Health
November 7, 2011

Eugene and Shirley Macedo Trust
c/o Matt Macedo

Los Vaqueros Grill

1000 North Vasco Road
Livermore, CA 94551

Subject: Case Closure for Fuel Leak From Underground Storage Tank Systems
1000 North Vasco Road, Livermore, California

Dear Mr. Macedo:

In letters dated November 7, 2011, the Alameda County Health Care Services Agency (County)

stated that they consider the underground fuel tank case closed. The Livermore-Pleasanton Fire

Department, subject to the same conditions noted in the County’s letters, also considers this case
closed and will require no further action.

Please contact me at 925-454-2332 or dstefani @lpfire.org if you have any questions.

Sincereiz L‘%

Danielle Stefani
Assistant Fire Marshal

cc: Colleen Winey, Zone 7 Water Agency
Scott Menard, Arbor Development Group, LLC
City of Livermore Planning Department
Jeff Adams, Engeo, Incorporated
Donna Drogos, Alameda County Health Care Services Agency

3560 Nevada Street, Pleasanton, CA 94566
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